
  
 

 

 

 Alcoholic Beverage Control Board  
 

 
To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 
 
From:  Cynthia Gaines, Deputy City Clerk 
 
Date:  September 6, 2023 
 
Subject: O-22-23 Creation of Arts Establishment Beer and wine License and  
                              O-23-22 Alcoholic Beverage Code Technical Corrections. 
 

 
On Wednesday, September 6, 2023, the Alcoholic Beverage Control Board met to discuss  

O-22-23 and O-23-23. 

 

The Board voted to Recommend Favorably O-22-23, The Creation of Arts Establishment Beer 

and Wine License and O-23-23, Alcoholic Beverage Code Technical Corrections. 
 

Prepared by: Cynthia Gaines, Deputy City Clerk 


